heat transfer society

www.hts.org.uk



7 Sequoia Park Pinner Middlesex HA5 4BS

Telephone: 020 8428 0369 Email: Colin.Weil@sky.com

Dear Member,

55th H. T. S. ANNUAL DINNER - Friday 29th March, 2019 GRAND CONNAUGHT ROOMS, WC2 - 6.00 for 7.00 pm

The HTS Annual Dinner is the most prestigious function is its event calendar. This year our unique learned society celebrates its 55th anniversary. Please join us at this special occasion.

Martin Gough will be installed as 2019 H.T.S. President at the dinner. Martin is founder and Managing Director of CALGAVIN Limited, formed in 1980 to research and develop enhancement solutions to improve the performance of tubular heat exchangers and reactors. He developed products and services including hiTRAN tube-side enhancement systems, thermal design, performance analytical services together with developing new process specific products.

Martin's company invests extensively in applied research, through which he has gained valuable experience incorporating in-house testing with university research programmes to meet industry needs. Martin is a strong believer in collaboration and networking, developing effective communication skills, and establishing the company's reputation for high quality technical presentations. Martin travels widely supporting the company which exports more than 90% of its products and services to some 40 countries in the last 2 years.

Martin is a past Chairman of the Heat Transfer Society and organises industrial conferences and exhibitions marketed now globally as 'Heat Exchange Engineering' (HEE), next-HEE Europe, Feb' 2019 (Prague). He co-organised and chaired the 2004 European Thermal Sciences Conference and gave the Plenary Lecture at the Int' Congress of Chemical and Process Engineering - CHISA 2012. Martin was formally a Board Director of Heat Transfer Research Inc. (HTRI) (2004 – 2012) and committee member of the Crude Oil Fouling Task Force.

Future plans include a new production, offices and development facility incorporating a colocated, joint venture research laboratory with UK universities. Retirement may follow!

If you wish to attend please complete the form below and return it to Colin Weil at the above address. Preferred dress for the occasion is lounge suit.

President: Prof. Hans Müller-Stein	hagen	Chairman: Russell Skinner	Secretary: Colin Weil
Please forward tickets for the 55 th March 2019, at the Grand Connau		5	o be held on Friday 29 th
member's ticket(s) at £66 I enclose cheque/BACS* made out			` '
Name:	Specia	al dietary requirements:	
Telephone number:		E-mail address:	
Address:			

^{*} If you wish to pay by BACS then please contact the Secretary for the BACS numbers using the contact details at the top of this page.